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Website Posting 
 

November 4, 2022 
 
Based on information at the time of required posting, the City experienced the following issues at the wastewater 
treatment plant in the month of October: 1) a malfunction of one of the recycled water guns, and 2) the drawdown and 
bypass of the aeration basin. The situations are described in more detail in: 
 

1. Irrigator Recycled Water Spill 5-day follow-up report to DEQ on 10/8/22 
2. Drawdown and Bypass of Aeration Basin 5-day follow-up report to DEQ on 10/13/22 

 
Copies of these reports are available here: 
https://www.cityofmolalla.com/publicworks/page/dmrs-and-other-documents 
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